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PROPOSALTOCLOSE, SECTIONOFRAILWAY
SERVICE LANE,ŌTAKI, TOVEHICULAR

TRAFFIC.
Pursuant to the Transport (Vehicular Traffic Road Closure) Regulations
1965, notice is hereby given, that Kāpiti Coast District Council, for the
purpose of theCamping Expo and Craft Market, proposes to close part of
Railway Service Lane, Ōtaki, to ordinary vehicular traffic, for the periods
indicated hereunder.

Road to be closed to ordinary vehicular traffic from:
Friday 1 November 2024, 2:00pm, to Sunday

3 November 2024, 7:00pm
Section of Railway Service Lane, Ōtaki

During the proposed periods of closure, the following provision will be
made for ordinary vehicular traffic, which would otherwise use the road:
a sign-posted detour will be in place, from Northbound Main Road (Old
SH1), Ōtaki, to Ōtaki Railway Station via Arthur Street, Ōtaki.
Any person objecting to the proposal, is called upon, to lodge notice of
their objection, and grounds thereof in writing, by Friday 4 October
2024, at the office, of the Council, addressed to the Access and Transport
Administrator, 175 Rimu Road, Paraparaumu, 5032 or Private Bag 60601,
Paraparaumu 5254, or by email to
roadclosureevents@kapiticoast.govt.nz
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